
Summer Reading 

We all know how important it is to keep reading over the summer break and how much pleasure can 

be got from a good book. Here are some ways to keep reading going over the holidays …. 

 

Summer Book Swap – Tuesday 18th July 

Next week, we will be holding another of our school book swap events. Children may bring up to 

3 books that they no longer want (in good condition and suitable for their age group please - no 

baby/toddler books thank you).  

These should be brought into school on Monday please, so that the books can be sorted and 

displayed in our "book swap shop" on Tuesday morning when children can then choose their 

"new" books. This is a great way of getting some new books to read over the summer holiday 

without paying a penny and has always been very well supported. We hope that the children find 

something new to fire their reading interest! 

 

 



 

 

 

Cheshire West and Chester libraries have launched their free summer reading challenge. You can 

sign up online or pop into your local library to do so. There are medals to earn for completing the 

challenge and the libraries will be putting on many events over the summer holidays too -  check out 

their website https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/   

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

